EX71.

Falkirk Council’s Five-Year Business Plan

The Executive considered a report by the Director of Corporate and Housing
Services providing an update on the implementation of the Council’s
Business Plan through wave two on the Council of the Future change
programme. The business plan brought together the key strategies including
the Medium Term Financial Plan, Workforce Plan, Technology Plan and
Wave Two of the Council of the Future (COTF) Programme of Change.

The refreshed COTF Programme of Change: Falkirk Council’s Five-Year
Business Plan and the COTF Governance Framework were appended to
the report.

Decision

The Executive noted the refreshed Council of the Future Programme of
Change within Falkirk Council’s Five-Year Business Plan as the
framework for future transformation and financial planning (2019 —
2024).



